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Re: Advance copy-Invitation to the 3rd Crocodile Forum in the Philippines
1 message

Wildlife Resources Division BMB <wrd@bmb.gov.ph> Fri, Oct 13, 2023 at 5:12 PM
To: r1 <ri@denr.gov.ph>, r2 <r2@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Region 3 <r3@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Calabarzon Region
<r4a@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Region 5 <r5@denr.gov.ph>, r6
<r6@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Region 7 <r7@denr.gov.ph>, r8 <r8@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Region 9 <r9@denr.gov.ph>, r10
<r10@denr.gov.ph>, DENR R11 <r11@denr.gov.ph>, r12 <r12@denr.gov.ph>, r13@denr.gov.ph, DENR-NCR ORED
<denrncrored@gmail.com>, DENR Cordillera Administrative Region <car@denr.gov.ph>

Good day everyone,

Kindly fill out the registration form for the said event through this link: https://tinyurl.com/bdeyb4rm
We would appreciate receiving your response as soon as possible to facilitate the flight and
accommodation arrangements as well as the approval of the DENR Special Order.

Thank you very much.

Best regards.

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
N\ Biodiversity Management Bureau
Qe Wildlife Resources Division

Wildlife Resources Division

Biodiversity Management Bureau (BMB)

Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR)
North Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines

Tel. No.: (@02) 8-925-8946 / 8-925-8952

On Fri, Oct 13, 2023 at 9:51 AM Wildlife Resources Division BMB <wrd@bmb.gov.ph> wrote:
Good day,

Please see attached document, Kindly Acknowledge this email.

Thank you
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Biodiversity Management Bureau (BMB)

Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR)
North Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines
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